
To the Board of Supervisors, 

I’m writing as a longtime friend and supporter of Justin, Sky, and John—people I’ve 

known and respected for over nine years—to express my strong opposition to the 

County’s recommendation to deny the permit for Pillsbury Family Farms. 

This recommendation is not only deeply unjust, it's discriminatory. Justin has always 

done everything to adhere to the County’s standards, including going through the state's 

judicial system to expunge his record. He went through the legal process of expunging 

his record only to now to have it completely ignored. Expungement is provided as a way 

to move on from your mistakes made in life and be afforded the same opportunities as 

everyone else. People make mistakes, as that's the very definition of being human, and 

deserve to not have them held against them after paying their debt to society. The price 

has been paid and there should be no further penalties.  

 How are people supposed to move on from their past if the expungement is not 

honored, especially where it is legally obligated to be?  

I’ve seen firsthand how hard they have worked on this farm and how the  Pillsbury team 

have poured into staying compliant despite constantly changing rules. Denying them 

this permit isn’t about public safety or due process and doesn't seem to present any 

justifyable or legal reason for denial. It’s just plain discrimination. 

Pillsbury Family Farms has shown commitment, honesty, and resilience. They deserve 

approval as they have proven their commitment to staying legal. I urge the Commission 

to reject this recommendation of denial and allow this team the opportunity they’ve 

earned. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason & Danyelle Long 

Willits Ca 


